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2 July 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming your child to our school in September. We will be helping your 

child's transition to school by inviting them to a ‘Stay and Play’ session in September.   

 

This will give your child time to explore the classroom and gives us a chance to talk to you and find 

out more about your child as well as answer any questions you may have. We will set up a range of 

activities which you and your child can enjoy doing and talking about together.  

 

There are three sessions on the following days: Thursday 10, Friday 11 and Monday 14 September: 

 

Session 1:  9:15 - 10:15am 

Session 2: 11:00 - 12:00pm 

Session 3: 2.00 -3.00 pm 

 

In the covering email, you will be told which session and on what day you have been allocated. We 

ask that siblings do not attend these sessions and only one parent attends with your child as we 

are trying to keep numbers down and minimise the number of people entering the school 

environment.  

 

We look forward to meeting you then. 

 

Kind regards 

 

The Early Years Team 

Normanton Road 
South Croydon 

Surrey  
CR2 7AR 

 
Phone:  020 8688 5414 

 
Email: admin@spps.foliotrust.uk 

 

 

 


